
Youth Exchange Report 

My year is literally speeding by far too quickly.  It seems like we just got things updated with 

Lions International website for the youth exchange, and I'm writing this letter to let you know how the 

year has gone.  Well, it's going fast!   

I'm currently coordinating a youth exchange for four students heading to Europe in the Summer.   

This Winter has been slow, considering we didn't have any students from Australia or New Zealand.   I 

did attend the MD19 Annual Convention in Wenatchee, where I had the opportunity to hear Miss Emilie 

Scott give her report about her trip to Spain last Summer.  What a fantastic ambassador this young lady 

was for our Multiple District.    

I'll be traveling to Dallas TX, February 12-14, 2020 for the USA/North America Youth Exchange 

Conference with many Directors from all around the world.  I look forward to making connections and 

meeting some dedicated souls for the perpetuation of Lions Youth Exchange.  

I'm still in the process of collecting emails and contacts for the District Youth Exchange Program, 

making it easier to get the host families set up when we have the student applications come in for 

hosting . 

Thanks for all you do in spreading the word about this incredible program for the youth in our 

communities! 

In Service, 

Tammy Allan 

WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG 

 

 

 

 

http://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/

